

Dear Mayor & Council,

The Chetwynd Harvest Fest Committee is already busy planning next year's event and would like to request a resolution of support to include with our 2016 NDIT grant application.

A sample resolution is attached for Council's convenience.

Your support is very much appreciated and we look forward to working together for another successful event!

Sincerely,

Jen Slater Chair, Chetwynd Harvest Fest Association chetwyndharvestfest@gmail.com

OPTIONS

- Receive for information; or
- 2. THAT Council authorize a resolution of support for the Chetwynd Harvest Festival's grant application to NDIT.

Sample Resolution:

THAT, the Council of the District of Chetwynd supports the application to Northern Development Initiative Trust from the Chetwynd Harvest Fest Association for a grant of up to \$2,500 for the 2016 Harvest Fest from the (insert regional development account name).